
<ORGANIZATION LETTER HEAD> 

October 28, 2021

Next Level Trails Grant Committee
Indiana Department of Natural Resources

RE: Cedar Creek Trail - Outdoor Theater Leg

To whom it may concern:
I am reaching out to articulate my support for the design and construction of a new trail in Auburn, IN. I understand the City of Auburn is currently conducting research and seeking funding for a 10-ft wide trail. This trail is proposed to run along a portion of Cedar Creek, and will connect several points of interest around Auburn, IN. 
Within proximity to this proposed trail are various commercial, institutional, and recreational highlights. The northern end of this leg will place pedestrians at the eastern edge of Auburn’s downtown district, where they may enjoy restaurants, boutiques, and community events. The trail will extend over the creek to the Outdoor Theater, which is the site of various concerts and events especially during the summer months. The trail is proposed to cross back over the creek just south of the DeKalb County Fairgrounds. From there, the trail links to Eckhart Park, Eckhart Skate Park, and the amenities there within. Eckhart Park is just east of the Auburn Cord Duesenberg Museum and the National Automotive and Truck Museum. This new trail will create an important pedestrian connection to several significant places in Auburn.
In addition to its purpose in enhancing local connections, the trail will become the site of two salvaged and renovated historic bridges, which may become points of interest themselves. This attention to detail and historic preservation is admirable.
There is also the interest created by the geographic location of the trail and being adjacent to Cedar Creek. This location offers an intimate connection with nature. 
For the reasons listed here, I am thrilled to see the City putting forth this effort to design and construct this leg of the proposed Cedar Creek Trail. There is no doubt it will quickly become a beloved feature of the community. Please consider the Cedar Creek Trail - Outdoor Theater Leg for funding.
Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,


Interested Party
Organization

